
Printed on: 22/03/2022 09:10:09

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

18/03/2022  23:45:522022/0757/P OBJNOT Sopnie Mortimer This planning application rings serious alarm bells.  This is already and overcrowded area with too many 

people. Is this really right so close to the British Museum?  Some reality theatre - surely this area - nicknamed 

The Jewel of Camden must aim to keep its cultural heritage - this virtual reality cinema experience needs 

more explaining as it seems to me it will further lower the tone of this area which is already on its way to being 

turned from a jewel into a money making slum with rubbish littering the streets - commercial establishments fly 

tipping bags of rubbish everywhere. I cannot see how this virtual reality experience so close to the British 

Museum with a densely populated residential flats can suit this area. The new development north of Kings 

Cross is better suited. I strongly oppose
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